
WQQZ-CD previously filed a request for STA to remain silent because of hurricane damage and 
that request remains pending. The amendment provides an update to the information previously 
filed.  The information in that prior request remains true, and the licensee has not been able to 
resume operations. A copy of the previously filed exhibit describing the hurricane damage is 
attached.  Although there is no obvious damage to equipment inside the transmitter building, 
because of the lack of electric service to the area, Licensee has been unable to make a thorough 
assessment of the damage. Electric service to the area was restored recently and Licensee has 
begun making plans to complete that assessment and to arrange for a tower crew to remount the 
station’s antenna, which was blown sideways in the hurricane, and assess and repair any damage 
to the transmission line, couplings, and brackets. Licensee will participate in the early repack of 
Puerto Rico TV stations and anticipates returning to the air on its new channel in July. 
 
 


